
Give your views on financial penalties, via

a short survey

3 February 2022

With consultation currently open on our proposals to update our financial

penalties for solicitors and the firms we regulate, we would like to invite

you to have your say by completing a short survey on the key issues.

Start our survey now  [https://form.sra.org.uk/s3/Financial-penalties-profession]
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